
 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
Title:  Truck Mounted Sewer Cleaner 
From: Gary Smith, Fleet Director Meeting Date: August 17, 2015 

Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date / 
Advertised By: 

N/A 
N/A 

Attachments: 
 

 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
The Water & Sewer Division of Public Services is currently using a 2007 Ford F650 with a sewer cleaner that is 
in need of replacement due to age and hours.  Using a National Joint Powers Alliance (NJPA) contract a 2015 
Freightliner with a Model 800 HPR sewer cleaner is being recommended for council approval. 
 
BACKGROUND:  
The Water & Sewer Division is currently using a 2007 Ford F650 with a sewer cleaner that has over 105,000 
miles.  This truck is used daily for opening clogged sewer lines and performing routine maintenance.  The 
Model 800 HPR sewer cleaner has been demonstrated onsite by the dealer and proven to meet their 
requirements.  The price of $195,319.40 is for the truck with sewer cleaner, training, and delivery which is 
estimated at 60-90 days.   
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funds are available in 2015-16 budget 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
The Fleet Services Department recommends purchase of this equipment and declaring the old truck as surplus 
and disposing through the online auction process; and authorize the appropriate city official to execute the 
necessary documents. 
 
 

 

 

 








